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Invitation to the Next SE4JOBS Expert Workshop
Held on 9 June 2015 at the Novotel in Tunis

The Regional GIZ Project RE-ACTIVATE (“Employment Promotion through Renewable Energy and
Energy Efficiency in MENA”) has the pleasure to invite you to the next SE4JOBS Expert Workshop
scheduled to take place on 9 June 2015 at the Novotel, Av. Mohamed V, in Tunis.

The SE4JOBS Project was launched in 2014 as a collaborative effort of RE-ACTIVATE and five GIZ
sector projects dealing with different aspects of sustainable energy and sustainable socio-economic
development. It also involves distinguished external experts and key partners of GIZ.

The aim of the project is to identify and assess best practices and key lessons gained by developing
and emerging countries on how to optimize the socio-economic impacts of sustainable energy,
specifically with regard to local employment and income creation.

The experts involved will systematically analyze key pioneer countries in the sustainable energy
sector worldwide, to derive specific, hands-on conclusions for practitioners and policy makers.

To this end, a number of outreach meetings and expert workshops will be held in 2015 to allow for a
targeted exchange among specialists and decision makers. The event in Tunis is the second of these.

We would be honored if you could participate in the meeting and contribute to its success. Since this
is a working meeting at expert level, participation will not be open to the public but will only be
possible on invitation. We very much hope for your understanding and look forward to seeing you.

Due to the limited number of places, please confirm your participation at your earliest convenience
to ali.benabdallah@giz.de. Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have questions or suggestions.

Kind regards

Stefron Erdle

Dr. Steffen Erdle

Head of the Regional Project RE-ACTIVATE
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2, Avenue Tour Hassan, B.P. 433, 10 001 Rabat, Maroc

T: +212-(0)537 720923
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